FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

 1.) How many racist a.) verbal b.) physical incidents have been reported by school pupils involving other pupils in each of the following years: 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019 and 2020?
2.) How many racist a.) verbal b.) physical incidents have been reported by school pupils involving teachers or other members of school staff in each of the following years:  2016, 2017, 2018, 2019 and 2020?
This letter acts as a refusal notice under s17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because the information is not held. The Council stopped collating this data in 2011 when there was a national direction to reduce the data burden on schools. If you require this data you would need to ask each individual school for the data. Contact information for all Leicester schools can be found here: https://schoolinfo.leicester.gov.uk/DirectorySearch.html 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
